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SPINAL PROCEDURES REPORTED TO THE AMERICAN SPINE REGISTRY 
1/2023-8/2023

The American Spine Registry (ASR), a partnership between the American Association of Neurological Surgeons 
(AANS) and the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS), represents a collaboration to enhance 
and improve the quality of spine care.


